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Tuesday 25th April, 2023.

Dear Parent / Career,

I am delighted to announce that we now have our new uniform policy (click here) completed and approved
by our governing body.

As previously communicated, every effort has been made to ensure that the new uniform is affordable,
practical and durable. All branded items are available to purchase from Stevensons, our uniform supplier. I
am aware that some items are ‘pre-order’ at present. However, we are assured that these items will be
available for delivery/collection over the coming weeks. The school will purchase a minimal stock of the
new secondary phase school ties from September 2023 which can be purchased via parentmail in the
event of lost / broken ties.

Please can I ask that you read the new uniform policy, and review the pictures attached to this email at
your earliest convenience. Please note that there are some updates to the policy that will affect all students,
including those who continue to wear the existing uniform (i.e. No trainers to be worn as school shoes) from
September 2023. I have included links here with pictures of the primary phase uniform and secondary
phase uniform for your information.

I would like to thank all of our parents, governors, staff members and students who contributed to the
consultation process and the final design of the uniform. We are looking forward to seeing it come to life
over the coming months.

Yours sincerely,

Rob Connelly
Headteacher
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